Summary of SIR Subcommittee Meeting

December 20, 2018

Present: Judy Morgan, Kristin Brown, Harold Longbaugh, Lynn Bradley

The SIR Subcommittee met and first reviewed the Microbiology Expert Committee’s
response to SIR #331. This response was approved for posting to the AC voting site,
with the removal of the last sentence.

Harold had submitted a revised draft Implementation Guidance document for SIR 290.
This is the SIR about a thermometer with different correction factors at the ends of the
temperature range. Judy agreed to rewrite this document to clarify that using the
thermometer in mid-range should not be attempted but rather the instrument should be
discarded; it might be acceptable to use it at one of the range limits, where the correction
factor would be known.

The IG document from SIR 291, also prepared by Harold, has now been edited for
grammar and awaits posting with additional IGs that are currently in review. Participants
had not yet reviewed the drafts of IG from the New Orleans Mentor session that were
previewed by Dorothy and Nick, and were asked to look at these before the January
meeting.

Two more sets of IGs from New Orleans await preview from Scott and Myron.
Unfortunately, Scott has advised that he does not have time to review the five he agreed
to look at.

The next SIR Subcommittee meeting will be Tuesday, January 23, 2018, at 12:30
pm Eastern.




